
 

   

  

  

Release #108 - Newsletter Contest 
 

Please make sure to forward this information to your court's Newsletter Chairman. Entries 

for State Consideration need to be sent to 

State Second Vice Regent, Sheri Kanagawa before March 1st: 

 

The information is found on the National CDA Website and is also attached. 

 

Please contact Sheri if you have any questions, we are looking forward to receiving 

entries for all of our Beautiful CA CDA Courts. You will be sharing your talents and 

ideas with all of us and we will be grateful.  

 

Thank you, 

Maria Santos-Silva 

CA CDA State Regent 

 
  

  
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



  

  
  

 

 


